From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: comment for 21-0669 and 21-0277
Date: Friday, July 23, 2021 6:57:24 AM

| wanted to make sure the OPSB knows that the entities of our community are coming together to
oppose both Solar projects in Washington and Cass Township.

The Trustees in Cass and Washington have either stated or will be stating their opposition to the
Hancock County Commissioners in person and in writing. The Fire Department that serves our
village and townships has stated their opposition as well as the Mayor & Board of the Village of
Arcadia. None of the local governing entities are in favor of having the Solar Projects developed due
to many concerns. The Health Department has also submitted a complaint.

The Commissioners for Hancock County pledged to support the Trustees. They should be
communicating by mid-August. | hope with the passing of SB52 that their opposition to these
projects will carry some influence with you as it will in the future.

Thank you

Patricia True
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